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Upcoming Dates 
 

 

4th March - Reference Group mee�ng 

Please keep your feedback, comments and ques�ons 

coming in.  We will do our best to include your 

sugges�ons for content in future edi�ons.   We are 

contactable at: 

 

 ���� GPO Box 1747, Adelaide  SA  5001 

 �  esro@sa.gov.au        

 �    08 8463 3951      

Newsle&er 

Site visits 

This week we have visited the CFS State Training Centre 

(STC) at Brukunga and the MFS, SES and CFS at Murray 

Bridge.  These visits have helped to enhance our 

understanding of the ac�vi�es that sector members 

undertake,  allows the ESRO team to answer ques�ons 

that sector members may have and provide updates on 

the reform progress. 

 

We were able to tour the STC facility and gain an 

apprecia�on of the scale of the training provided by the 

CFS.  Most of the training staff kindly made themselves 

available to meet with us to discuss the reform.   

 

The Murray Bridge MFS provided the team with a tour 

of their facility and provided us with informa�on about 

retained fire-figh�ng opera�ons. 

 

Murray Bridge SES outlined their concerns about the 

reform, clearly iden�fying the importance of volunteers 

and ensuring their roles are respected and supported.  

They also raised concerns about the communica�on - 

that it needs to be clearer. 

 

Murray Bridge CFS echoed a number of the SES’s 

concerns, par�cularly in regard to volunteer support 

and input into the reform process.  They asked 

ques�ons about budgets,  regional structure and equity 

in resourcing. 

 

We really appreciate the �me that people took to 

discuss the reform with us.  The openess, passion and 

knowledge of all the people we met, was very apparent.   

Reference Group Mee)ng 

The second mee�ng of the Reference Group was held 

on Monday 23rd February.  As most of you will be 

aware, the Minister announced some changes to the 

reform in response to concerns raised by personnel 

within the sector. 
 

These changes include: 

• The three Chief Officer posi�ons to be retained. 

• Making key appointments to SAFECOM to 

manage the corporate streams of the service, 

these being: 

◦ Capability and Support; 

◦ Volunteer and Community Resilience and; 

◦   Strategic and Corporate Services. 

• Reten�on of the SAFECOM Board in the short 

term. 

• The Sector will con�nue to work under exis�ng 

legisla�ve framework. 
 

The Reference Group and Emergency Services Reform 

Office will con�nue to assist in the iden�fica�on of non-

opera�onal areas and transi�on these to the three 

corporate streams. 

 

The Reference Group will be mee�ng on 4th March, 

with the Minister, to provide feedback on these 

changes, to allow Reference Group members �me to 

discuss these ma@ers with their memberships. 
 

This announcement means that the ESRO team will 

need to re-evaluate the working groups aAer the next 

Reference Group mee�ng.  Some of the proposed 

working groups may no longer be needed and the 

scope and sequencing may change.  We are receiving a 

lot of enquiries from people interested in par�cipa�ng 

in the working groups, so please bear with us as we 

review the working groups - we will advise everyone as 

soon as possible when we are in a posi�on to seek 

expressions of interest.  Please con�nue to register 

your interest in being on the ESRO mailing list, this will 

ensure you are sent the relevant informa�on when the 

�me comes. 


